



Excellency,

In reference to my letter dated 14 February announcing an informal meeting of the General Assembly for tomorrow, Thursday, 20 February, to hear briefings concerning the humanitarian situation in Syria, please be informed that, at the request of the same group of Member States, the meeting has been postponed until further notice.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

John W. Ashe

To All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United Nations New York